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Canada College 

PLANNING AND BUDGETING COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES 

Wednesday, September 4, 2019, Building 22 - Room 116 

Regular Meeting: 2:10 to 4 p.m. 

Approved

Members present: Diana Tedone Goldstone, Jeanne Stalker, Manuel Alejandro Perez, Tammy Robinson, Graciano Mendoza, Max Hartman, Jamillah Moore, 
Paul Naas, Salumeh Eslamieh, Nick Carr, Michael Hoffman, JT Eden, James Carranza, Megan Rodriguez Antone, Karen Engel, Roslind Young, Rachel Corrales, 
Jeri Eznekier, Nick Martin 
Members absent: Marisol Quevedo, Ada Ocampo 

Guests: Alex Claxton, Allison Hughes, Jessica Kaven, David Eck, Carol Liu, Debbie Joy, Mary Chries Concha Thia 

AGENDA ITEM PRESENTER PROCESS NOTES 

1. Welcome Diana Tedone Goldstone, PBC co-chair Information Meeting called to order at 2:15pm. 
2. Approval of Jeanne Stalker, PBC co-chair Action Action: Motion to approve of Consent Agenda items 

Consent Agenda • Approval of May 15, 2019 Minutes
3. Introductions • Revise PBC 2019-20 meeting schedule: add January 29 and April 29;

remove January 1 and April 1
• Update PBC Strategic Enrollment Management Committee membership:

add Gloria Darafshi
Motion passed unanimously. 

4. College for Dean James Carranza, Humanities and Information Dean Carranza and Jeri Eznekier informed on the CWA staff positions. The (2) 
Working Adults Social Sciences instructional aides and (1) retention specialist are categorized as short-term 
Program Staffing Jeri Eznekier, Director, College for Working !temporary positions. For better efficiency and consistent with best practices,
Recommendation Adults we would like to revise these to permanent .48 positions. Funding is already

provided within the CWA budget. This was included on the PBC agenda as an
information item as well as at the college cabinet meeting held earlier today.
We look forward to the President's approval and subsequent hiring process. If
these positions are not re-classified as permanent .48 positions, CWA could
lose them which would negatively impact student support in this growing
program. Rachel Corrales advised that CSEA supports reclassification of
positions like these, instead of repeatedly renewing short-term temporary
positions. Co-chair Tedone Goldstone reminded that the CWA Counselor
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